
Sierra County Planning Commission
Public Notice

The Sierra County Planning Commission scheduled for June 14th, 2018 has 
been rescheduled for Thursday, June 7, 2018 at 9:00 am in the Sierra 
County Commission Chambers located at 855 Van Patten, Truth or 
Consequences, NM 87901.

Questions may be directed to the Sierra County Administration Office at 
(575)894-6215.

Publish: ______________________________
  Serina Bartoo, Executive Assistant

Herald: 05/30/18
Sentinel: 06/01/18


